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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Nkia Pao Vang to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Correction Notice at 1133 RICE STREET.

See attachment

June 28, 2013

Wayne Spiering

7/12/13:  owner can't make afternoon hearing and request that this be heard in the morning instead.  -mxv
Can we get some photos of these structures for the hearing? -MM

WHEREAS, in the matter of [title of this legislative file, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal
and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant until December 1, 2013 for
the removal of the large storage containers; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.

File #: RLH FCO 13-158, Version: 2

City of Saint Paul Printed on 10/3/2018Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

